
We have been asked “Can I buy my 2024-2025 Vehicle Sticker 
and/or Pet Tag online?”

YES YOU CAN! As last week’s Friday Fact reminded you, your current vehicle 
sticker will expire on June 30, 2024. In the past, Residents were only able to 

purchase their vehicle sticker(s) or pet tag (s) in person or by mail.  In 2023, the Village 
began offering residents the option to skip the line and buy online!  

Beginning May 1st, click on https://www.green-pay.us/TMAV-VPAY/nor/home.html 
to purchase your stickers and tags. YOU WILL NEED YOUR VEHICLE ID /PET 
ID TO RENEW ONLINE. THIS NUMBER IS FOUND ON YOUR PREPRINTED 
FORM(S). that were mailed out this week.   A fee of $1.00 per vehicle and/or tag 
will be added to the cost of the sticker/tag.  Online purchases will be mailed within 7 
days of the date of the transaction.
  
Please note, that any vehicle that does not have a preprinted application must be purchased in person 
and proof of vehicle registration is required.  In person purchases are also required if rabies certificate has 
expired (the expiration date appears on the pre-printed form).  A copy of the current rabies inoculation will be 
required.

Village ordinance requires all vehicles registered to the Village of Norridge to obtain a vehicle sticker as 
stated in Section 94-302.  This includes, but not limited to, cars, trucks, motorcycles and trailers. 

We strongly encourage you to skip the line and buy online! Online portal 
opens May 1st at www.villageofnorridge.com
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